
Minutes for 11/7/2018 
Meeting was called to order at 6:32pm by Tracy Boggs. The board re-introduced themselves 
for any new parents attending. 


Council report: 

Jennifer Silver reported on an exciting new program that will be piloted in our district. It is a 
tele-medicine program and would allow students to be “seen” by doctors while at the nurses 
office. More details to follow. 


*Principal’s Report: 

Mrs. Dansa wanted to thank everyone for a great Open House


Student government will be running a drive 11/1-11/16  (food, paper products and toiletries) 


Superintendents Day- teachers learned that standards will be changing in 2020 for writing and 
math.


The school is closed Monday for Veteran’s Day. 


11/30 is the end of the 1st quarter and conferences are right around the corner. 


Anyone who would like a paper copy of report cards should request one from the office. 


*Teacher Report: 

Mrs Senese thanked everyone for their hard work at Fall Fest.


The students participated in red ribbon week- thank you to PTA for funding it. 


All teachers would like to thank parents who sent in treats or volunteered their time at class 
parties this Halloween. 


Student government will be holding a chocolate sale this Christmas Season. 


Play 60 is wrapped up and the students logged a LOT of activity. They were excited for prizes.


The November P.E. Initiative will be “Strive for 5”


If a parent does not have a conference time, they may contact the teacher to set one up ASAP.


*Treasurer Report: 


Kristin Pitirri reported that our balance is currently $20,676.30


Expenses included; dues ($561 to NY state PTA), Red Ribbon Week ($293), Fall Fest ($316)




Deposits included; Great American fundraiser profits, Tops in Education.


The PTA purchased extra T-shirts to keep on hand for purchases throughout the year. 


*BLT team 

Will be meeting at the end of November


*Banking Report 

Kristin Pitirri thanked everyone for their patience with the process,


Currently we have 121 bankers (the best participating school)


If the students bank 3x in November they have a chance to win an Amazon gift card.


A few banking requests from PTA volunteers

	 1. Please fill out envelopes with dates and amounts

	 2. Please empty the envelope each week and send it back with the deposit/money only. 


A suggestion was made to make the deposits as “received”. 


Summer reading incentive accepted through mid-October


*Membership Update: 146 members. Goal 185.


*Square 1 Art 

There were 193 forms turned in this year.


Stickers will go home tomorrow


Orders are due 11/16 but you can order online until 11/20.


*Apparel Sale 

$1,247 in sales 


Orders should be shipped by the end of the week


*Fall Fest 

Event was a success and enjoyed by many.




*Chuck E Cheese Fundraiser 

Fundraiser will take place 12/14 (half day of school)


Gift cards will “count” toward our profit. 


*Fall Bookfair 

Wednesday 11/14 (family night)


Thursday 11/15 (students may shop in school)


Scholastic is introducing and E-Wallet for students to shop on Thursday without bringing in 
cash.


*Family Movie Night


Kristin is looking for G-rated suggestions


 
*Spring Events 

Tracy is looking for a chairperson for the Me & My Guy Dance


The Board ended the meeting by asking for Fundraising suggestion and the following 
were offered…  

-Popcorn Machine

	 -Fun Run

	 -Premium Coffee Roasters

	 -Books

	 -First Certificates

	 -Buffalo Collective

	 -Escape Room


The meeting was adjourned at 7:24pm


